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Hi,

I am writing to object to the planned introduction of night time cargo flights into Dublin
Airport. I live in a flight zone for the airport and these additional flights will mean a huge
increase in noise pollution, not to mention a detrimental environmental impact. Air
pollution and toxic fumes will be increased, leading to a poorer quality of life for so many
people living in North Dublin especially. 

I strongly object to this proposal.

Kind regards
Sarah Mason 

Sent from my Galaxy




